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Plains Commandery No. 11 Visit, March 14, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 

      Above:  On Saturday March 7, 2020, the R.E.G.C. made his first 
official visit to his mother commandery, Plains Commandery No. 11 
in Baton Rouge, Louisiana. The Downtown York Rite Bodies also 
conferred the Mark Master’s degree that morning. A good morning 
of fraternal fellowship was enjoyed by all. 

 
Istrouma Commandery No. 28 Visit, March 14, 2020 

 

   On Saturday March 14, 2020, the R.E.G.C. made his second official 
visit to his plural commandery, Istrouma Commandery No. 28 in his 
hometown of Central.  Again, a good morning of fraternal fellowship 
was enjoyed by all.  No pictures are available for this visit. 
 

 
 

 

 

Greetings all Valiant Sir Knights of the Temple. 
 

    I pray that this finds you and yours in good health, and coping well 
with our “New Norm”.  Like you, I am having to alter my plans drastically 
due to the covid-19 outbreak. But as we all know and as our fraternal 
obligations teach us, we must obey the civil authorities. I do ask that all 
Louisiana Knights Templars make a special effort to do just that and lead 
by example. 
 

    I have recently heard many fraternal, and non-fraternal folks, harping 
on their current situation, and just how much this has impacted their 
daily lives. I personally feel it has been a blessing, the time I get to spend 
with my family is even more precious than I knew. I also feel, if we can 
just get past our own selfish blindness, we would see the multitude of 
opportunities that have fallen at our feet. 
 

    Each day just try to see how many ways that others in your 
community need help. We need to seize those opportunities and extend 
help when and where we can. In doing this, those we help will 
remember who helped them, and the harvest from that planting will 
keep growing. 
 

    If we do this, with the proper selfless mindset, and properly place the 
credit where it is due, He will bless our endeavors. 
 

                   “Not unto us, O Lord, not unto us, but unto Thy name give 
Glory” 
 

If it were not for the blessings, he has given us, we would be in no 
position to help others.  Freely give, and help those in need, love thy 
neighbor, are some of the most basic tenants. 
 

    I would also like to extend my personal gratitude to all those Sir 
Knights who went the extra mile and found a way to fulfill their 
obligatory Easter Observance, Thank You All. 
 
 

Rory Bozeman,  
RE Grand Commander of the Grand Commandery of the state of 
Louisiana 

   
 “Chivalry, Christianity, Templary - A Way of Life” 

 
 

“Every Christian Mason should be a Knight Templar” 
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